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11 DOWNFIELD CATCHMENT AREA (AN491-2004) 
 
It is proposed that the catchment area for Downfield Primary School be changed with effect from the 
August 2005 intake. 
 
At its meeting on 20 January 2003 the Education Committee agreed to formally consult in terms of the 
Education (Publication and Consultation etc) (Scotland) Regulations 1981 on a proposal to change the 
catchment area for Downfield Primary School to include part of the catchment area of Macalpine 
Primary School (Article VI refers). 
 
A report on the findings of this consultation with a recommendation for approval of the proposal was 
put before the Education Committee and agreed on 30 June 2003 (Article V refers). 
 
As this proposal has been formally consulted on and approved by the Education Committee, it is 
recommended that the proposal be implemented for the August 2005 intake. 
 


